
The Sibling in College Enrollment Verification form 

will not be available until after July 1, 2012. 

 

Please return to this link after July 1, 2012 to 

download the form. 

 

Substitutions will not be accepted 

for this requirement (i.e. transcripts, class schedules, etc.) 

 
Once the form is available, you will be asked to verify the 2012-2013 college 

enrollment of the Oxy Student’s sibling(s). If the Oxy Student’s sibling(s) will not 

be attending an undergraduate college at least half-time in 2012-2013, please notify 

our office in writing immediately.  


